
THE WILSON STREET WORD 
JUNE 2023 

NEWS 
New focus on medication reviews: if you’ve been taking a regular medication for a while we want 
to check whether it’s still right for you. You may well be hearing from us; we’re sending out text 
messages to help patients give us information quickly and easily. You can also send information 
via our website here 

Are your details still up to date? If you’ve changed address or phone number recently, did you re-
member to inform us? If the answer might be no, please give us a call to let us know. Alternatively 
if you have online services, you can update details here 

Brightening the place up: New car park lighting is shortly being installed, which should make the 
car park much more user friendly next Autumn and Winter! 

 Like us on Facebook As we often share important updates such phone downtime here! 

CHECK UPS CHILD SAFETY 
The Child Accident Prevention Trust have Child 
Safety Week this month from the 5th to the 11th 
of June 

This year’s theme is Safety Made Simple. Acci-
dents are more likely when life is busy or chaot-
ic, so it’s good to try to focus on making life a bit 
simpler!  

Local events may be running in schools and 
nurseries in your area, so check these out! 

Find out more about Child Safety Week here 

Finally Button Batteries are a serious health 
hazard and are found in all sorts of toys. Be vig-
ilant and don’t allow toddlers to play with elec-
tronic toys unsupervised. Find out more here 

  

Did you know we offer check-ups for chronic 
illnesses, such as asthma, COPD and diabetes, 
remotely in late afternoon and evening appoint-
ments? 

Ladies can also access cervical screening in 
these appointments, which might help if you 
cannot come in normal opening hours because 
of other commitments. 

If you need a checkup and want to use this ser-
vice, please let us know 

AND FINALLY... 
This month we also have Carers Week. At Wilson Street, we keep a carers register and 
have a carers champion, so if you care for someone please let us know. Find out more 
about Carers week here 


